
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
August 2020 
 
 
Dear Partners in Catholic Education, 
 
Each fall, when we begin the academic year, it feels like a time of renewed hope as we rejoin our 
school communities. It is something that I look forward to every year on the beautiful campus of 
Aquinas College. 
 
This year, we work alongside the schools of the Diocese of Grand Rapids to ensure that, whether 
learning in the classroom or from a distance, all of our students can be participants in the fullness of a 
Catholic education. 
 
Like you, we are preparing our students for the world ahead through exploration of thought, expression 
of ideas, intellectual and emotional achievement, discovery of purpose, and learning with the fullness of 
faith and reason. 
 
At Aquinas we are guided by our Dominican pillars or prayer, study, service and community. As we 
prepare for our students to return to living and learning on campus as safely as possible, we are called 
by those values to care for others, particularly those most in need. 
 
On behalf of the Aquinas College community, thank you for your patience, sacrifice and care in 
preparation for this year. You are a blessing to our community. 
 
I wish you a safe and happy year as your communities grow in faith and live the Gospel. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Quinn, Ph.D. 
President 
 
 
 
 
 

 


